
		

TEMPORARY	CLOSURE	OF	THE	ESPLANADE	(SOUTHBOUND),	WEYMOUTH
FOR	ANZAC	PARADE	2019​

DORSET	COUNCIL	has	issued	a	Notice	under	Section	16A	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984	to	prohibit	the	use	of	The	Esplanade,
Weymouth	in	a	southbound	direction	only	-	between	Lennox	Street	and	Astrid	Way,	by	cyclists,	horse	riders	and	all	mechanically
propelled	vehicles,	except	those	taking	part	in	the	event	and	emergency	vehicles.

On	Thursday	25	April	2019	between	10:40	and	11:30.

General	traffic	will	be	able	to	continue	to	use	The	Esplanade	in	a	northbound	direction.

The	alternative	route	for	diverted	traffic	will	be	via	Lennox	Street,	Victoria	Street	and	Astrid	Way.

Traffic	management	officers	will	be	stationed	at	either	end	of	the	closure	to	facilitate	local	public	buses	on	service	through	the	closure
and	maintain	access	to	Brunswick	Terrace.

If	you	would	like	further	information	about	the	event,	please	contact	the	organiser:
Charlotte	Sheppard	on	07980	730036​.

Find	this	information	online:	dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks-events

April	2019

JOHN	SELLGREN,	Executive	Director	of	Place,	Dorset	Council,	South	Walks	House,	Dorchester	DT1	1UZ.		Any	Person	who	uses	or
permits	the	use	of	The	Esplanade	in	contravention	of	the	notice	will	be	liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not	exceeding	£1,000.

http://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks-events

